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Notice to U.S. Citizens Traveling to Honduras  

Posted on June 29, 2009 by Robert A. Kraft  

The U.S. Embassy recently issued a notice advising U.S. citizens to defer all non-essential travel 

to Honduras until further notice. This announcement is in response to the current unstable 

political and security situations. The U.S. Embassy will be open for emergency services but no 

visa services will be available June 29, 2009. 

  

For the latest updates, please visit the U.S. Department of State Web site at www.travel.state.gov 

or the U.S. Embassy’s Web site in Tegucigalpa, Honduras at http://honduras.usembassy.gov. 
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